
2020 Alateen Conference Report     January 2020 
 
  
1. District 11 has volunteered to host the 2020 Alateen Conference to be held at Lake 
Placid, June 12-14. The event is open to all North and South Florida Alateens. 
Preparations are in work. We are getting the word out to the Alateens and AMIAS. 
Sending a Call Out for Alateens to Chair Workshops. 
Sending a Call Out for AMIAS to volunteer their service in various areas of planning and 
actual support at the conference itself. 
 
For more information / registration contact: alateenconf2020@afgarea9.org  
And, also check the website: afgarea9.org on the Calendar and Events pages. 
 
2. Change for Change – From now until June 1, we are collecting throughout all the 
districts “Change for Change” to help offset the costs of this event. Check the website 
for the flyer on how to donate. 
 
Note: the June Assembly happens the weekend after the Alateen Conference so please 
get your donations to us by June 1st so that we can put your contributions to good use 
for the Alateens at this conference. 
  
Thanks, and much appreciation in advance. 
 
Chair Suza G. 
Co-Chair Amanda G. 
Treasurer Kim C. 
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